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The regular season play wraps up this weekend (March 3rd to be exact).   All teams must have 
their stats entered on the website by March 4th.  Please remind your coaches. 
 
The WRRL executive is meeting with Western G&T on March 5th to determine positions for 
Regionals.  Placement for Regionals is based solely on stats from the second half of the season. 
 
The WRRL AGM is scheduled for April 10, 2013, 7:30pm at the Spruce Lodge.  Several items will 
be on the agenda including; the schedule for next season, team commitment to traveling for 
league games, board elections.   Please ensure that your association is represented at the WRRL 
AGM.     
 
If anyone has an item they would like to see on the agenda for the AGM, please let me know. 
 
Linda Clarke 
President 
WRRL 
 


